

TASK 1 : WRITE ABOUT VOLUNTEER ACTIVITIES YOU DID LAST SUMMER

Last summer, wea lot ofactivities to help the Wethe hospitals andto Weold books to poor children. Wethehome and helped thewith housework.	Wea clean-up project and wethe park, the beaches and the streets every Sunday. We alsofund for the people in thearea We felt very happywe could do something to help other people.
---	---

TASK 2 : READING

Tasmanian devils Tasmanian devils are about the size of a small dog. They have a coat of dark fur with a few lighter areas on some (1)..... of their bodies. Their heads are large and they have very strong teeth. In the (2)....., Tasmanian devils lived all over Australia, but today they are only (3)..... on the island of Tasmania in the south-east of the country. Tasmanian devils are meat-eaters and are active at night. They usually eat animals that are already dead, but also catch (4)..... like snakes, birds, fish and insects. Like many Australian animals, including the kangaroo, Tasmanian devils are 'marsupials'. This (5)..... their babies are very small when they are born. Their mothers carry them in a special pocket (6)..... a 'pouch' on the front of their bodies until they are big and strong.	1 A pieces B places C parts 2 A history B past C century 3 A found B looked C watched 4 A examples B things C ways 5 A means B decides C thinks 6 A told B said C called
--	--

Dakota Fanning

Dakota Fanning was born on February 23rd 1994, in Georgia, USA. She began acting classes at a very (1)..... age and starred in her first TV advert when she was just five years old.

After that, she had a long and successful (2)..... as a child actor in both TV shows and films. In 2001, she (3)..... an important prize for her part in the film *I am Sam*. Over the next ten years, she acted with many big Hollywood stars, including Reese Witherspoon, Tom Cruise and Kurt Russell.

Dakota Fanning is different from many child actors because her success continued as she (4)..... up and became an adult. In 2018, she (5)..... to TV for the first time in ten years, starring in a popular police drama set in the nineteenth century, (6)..... *The Alienist*.

1 A small B early C little

2 A career B job

C occupation

3 A did B earned C won

4 A got B grew C went

5 A returned

B changed C arrived

6 A said B told C called

how important are museums to you? *(We asked three young people this question and this is what they told us.)*

A.Chris

A lot of my friends think museums are boring but I love them. I prefer ones where they move things round regularly, and bring in new things to keep it interesting. I also like to have things to listen to as well as look at. I suppose I like museums because I'm really interested in history and art. We study these subjects at college, but I've actually found out a lot more about them from museums than from my textbooks.

B.Emily

I'm lucky because I live in New York, so there are lots of great museums for me to visit. One thing I've learnt is that you should never try to see a whole museum the first time you go. Just go to one or two rooms, and then return as often as you can to see the rest. For me, it's important that the people who work in the museum are pleasant, and happy to talk to me about the things in the exhibition. That makes a big difference.

C.Daniel

I don't go to museums much, except during my holidays in new cities. Then I make sure I spend at least a day going to the most famous ones. If it's a big museum and I don't have much time, I sometimes walk into a room and choose just five things to look at. I also take a tour if there is one, as I learn so much more from listening to the person showing us round than I do if I'm by myself

READ AND WRITE A, B OR C

- 1 Who always visits museums when they travel?
.....
- 2 Who says it is important to visit the same museum several times?
.....
- 3 Who likes museums where the exhibitions often change?
.....
- 4 Who says that museums should have friendly staff?
.....
- 5 Who says that they sometimes only look at a few things in a room?
.....
- 6 Who learns more in a museum than in a classroom?
.....
- 7 Who prefers going around a museum with a guide to going alone?
.....

VOCABULARY :

1,  art.....	 compo.....	 pain.....
 pop	 Art	 Por.....
 Musical in.....	 Muse.....	 Conce.....

COMPLETE WITH WORDS PROVIDED:

drama – gallery – instrument – draw – painting – concert – pianist – melody

1. My brother can play the guitar. It's his favorite _____.
2. A famous _____ is performing at the Opera House tonight.
3. They went to an art _____ to see modern artworks.
4. I love listening to the _____ of this song. It's very relaxing.
5. I can't _____ very well, but I enjoy doodling in my notebook.
6. The school is organizing a _____ competition next month.
7. That _____ by Picasso is very expensive.
8. We went to a live _____ in the park last weekend.

